
 
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  March 9, 2010 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 126 
Description:  Cash $50.00 
Given By:  Jamie Rebentisch 
Purpose:  To be used for Hi Times Newspaper 
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: Glenda Scott 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 127 
Description:  Cash $800.00 
Given By:  Target 
Purpose:  To be used by S. Willis for Challenge 
Site:   Rankin Elementary School 
Presented By: Brenda Johnson 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 128 
Description:  Cash $500.00 
Given By:  Pierce St. PTO 
Purpose:  To use for G. R. E. A. T. Program 
Site:   Pierce St. Elementary School 
Presented By: Kim Britton 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 129 
Description:  Cash $100.00 
Given By:  Kiwanis Club of Tupelo 
Purpose:  To be used for school ready program, Media 
Site:   Carver Elementary 
Presented By: Brenda Robinson 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 130 
Description:  Food/Drinks/Gift Card $50 
Given By:  Wal-mart, Coca Cola, Danvers, Dodge’s,  
   Applebees, and Romie’s. 
Purpose:  To be used for hospitality room during the  
   Division basketball Tournament at THS 
Site:   Tupelo High School Athletic Dept. 
Presented By: Danny Porter 
 
Donation #2009-2010 – 131 
Description:  Cash $200.00 
Given By:  Trustmart Bank 
Purpose:  To be used for the MAPS Program – Incentive  
   for students 
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: Glenda Scott 


